
The Utah Department of Transportation (UDOT) will begin a project on SR-111 (Bacchus Highway) from 
SR-209 (New Bingham Highway) to 3500 South on August 22, 2016. The project will be constructed 
in two segments. The first segment, SR-209 to 8200 South, will be complete by the end of November. 
The second segment, 8200 South to 3500 South, will be constructed in spring of 2017. The following 
improvements are included in this project.

Lane restrictions may begin as early as August 22. One travel lane will be maintained with the use of 
flagging operations at all times except Monday through Friday from 4 p.m. to 6 p.m. when one lane 
in each direction will be maintained to accommodate rush hour traffic. Three weekend full closures of 
SR-111, between SR-209 and 8200 South, are also anticipated. These closures are tentatively scheduled 
for September. Motorists are encouraged to use alternate routes, particularly if travel is time-sensitive, 
to avoid delays. In addition, we ask that truck traffic and cyclists avoid the project area as lanes will be 
narrowed. 
 
To stay up-to-date on construction activities and the schedule of the full closures please sign-up for the 
weekly email updates. To join, simply send an email to sr111@utah.gov with “Updates” as the subject. 
Each week we’ll send a short email highlighting the work taking place over the next week.  

If you have any questions or concerns please contact the Public Involvement Team at the phone number 
or email below. 

SR-111 IMPROVEMENTS

•   Replacing the top layer of asphalt to provide a smoother driving surface

•   Replacing drainage features (box culverts) under the roadway

•   Widening shoulder areas

HOTLINE  801-859-3770    EMAIL  sr111@utah.gov 
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